
TAKU-CAMPBELL COMMUNITY COUNCIL 
Thursday, September 12, 2024 @ 6:00PM  

In-Person at: 
Guido’s Pizzeria 

549 W International Airport Rd, Anchorage, AK 99518 
Online via: 

Zoom 
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85193265513?pwd=naqa9FkbgT1lqYdZHwWuHbhrO3EbG2.1 

 

AGENDA 
 
Call to Order 
 
Pledge of Allegiance: 
 
Agenda [Passed by majority vote] 
 
Minutes: July 13, 2024 [Passed by majority vote] 
 
Officer Reports 

• President- Zackary Gottshall  
• Vice President- Sarah Alexander 
• Treasurer- Thomas Fenoseff  
• TCCC Community Patrol- Kris Warren 

 
Old Business 

• TCCC Meeting Change- Initial findings from the Change Committee 
• TCCC Bylaw- Status of amended Bylaws 

 
New Business 

• Business Licenses- Update on Alcohol License Renewals (Please review page# 2& 3 in advance) 
• FCC Delegate- FCC: Notice of TCCC Delegate Non-Attendance 
• TCCC Shared Folder- Community Council Files 

https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vrZ_ASx0fI0jgzwAv3gfrKbV7lUUWaNz?usp=sharing 
• Anchor Gardens- Presentation by Larissa Wright-Elson 

 
Government Reports 

• Senate-Representative Report- [Limited to 5-mins] 
• Assembly Reports- [Limited to 5-mins] 
• Mayor’s Office Report- [Limited to 5-mins] 
• Anchorage Police Department- [Limited to 5-mins] 
• Anchorage School Board- [Limited to 5-mins] 

 
Adjournment 
  

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/85193265513?pwd=naqa9FkbgT1lqYdZHwWuHbhrO3EbG2.1
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1vrZ_ASx0fI0jgzwAv3gfrKbV7lUUWaNz?usp=sharing


Dear Taku/Campbell Community Council Members 
  
On or before September 1 of each year, the Municipal Clerk is required to notify all Community 
Councils of all liquor licenses located within their boundaries that will be reviewed by the 
Assembly for the upcoming liquor license renewals (AMC 2.30.120C). To comply with this 
provision of the code, the Clerk’s Office has attached a spreadsheet of the 2025-2026 liquor 
licenses which are anticipated to submit renewals and are sorted by community council for 
ease of review. 
  
Public Hearings and Resolutions: 
The Municipal Clerk is also required to advise Community Councils that they may request a 
legislative public hearing before the Assembly on any liquor license renewals within their 
boundaries (AMC 2.30.120C). To request a public hearing, the Community Council must adopt a 
resolution asking the Assembly to hold a public hearing on the liquor license renewal and must 
send the resolution directly to the Office of the Municipal Clerk 
at munilicenses@anchorageak.gov. 
  
The request for a public hearing should be in the form of a resolution and preferably containing 
the following information: Number of community council member votes in favor of the request 
and the 
number of votes opposed; specific facts, including dates; and supporting documentation. The 
resolution must be received no later than October 15, 2024. 
 



 


